
Aztec  Group  crowned  Fund
Administrator of the Year
We’re delighted to announce that we’ve been crowned a winner at The
Drawdown Awards in the Fund Administration: Over $50bn (total assets
under administration) category. 

The winners were announced at an awards ceremony in London last night after a
rigorous judging process, which was based on the views of a panel of leading
private capital fund professionals.

The Drawdown awards celebrate excellence and innovation within private capital
fund operations. The service provider categories celebrate suppliers and vendors
that have demonstrated expertise and top-class client services standards in their
provision of services and advice to the private equity fund community.

Matt Horton, our Group Head of Private Equity, commented on the award win:
“I’m so proud of each and every member of the team for achieving this award. It’s
been a challenging, but ultimately very busy, year and it’s thanks to the hard
work and dedication of our people that we were able to continue to provide a
market leading level of service to our clients. I’d like to thank our team, and our
clients for their continued support and confidence in us. Well done everyone.”

The  service  provider  categories  celebrate  suppliers  and  vendors  that  have
demonstrated expertise and top-class client services standards in their provision
of services and advice to the private equity fund community.
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